
NSPCC/O2 Keeping Kids Safe Online Webinars 
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in the NSPCC/O2 Keeping Kids Safe Online Webinar.  The 
pre-recorded webinar will be accessible every Saturday from 9 May – 6 June and you can watch 
it anytime between 9am-9pm, simply by following the registration link below. 
 
 
Participant registration:  
Participants are required to register in advance for the pre-recorded webinar using the 
following link:  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6715781145254191630  
 
Once registered, participants will receive an agenda and details of how to join the webinar.  
 

Session content:  
The 30 minute webinar will provide parents and carers with information on:  
• Appeals and risks of the internet for children  

• How to keep kids’ safe online  

• Resources and support available for parents  
 
To take part, you will need:  
• Headphones or a computer with speakers - checking that you can hear audio before the 
session starts  

• A quiet space, with minimal background noise  
 
IMPORTANT - If you intend to listen via a telephone or mobile phone, please be aware that 
calls may be charged - dependent on your network provider. Please refer to your network 
provider for further information.  
 
Technical guidance:  
The webinar will take place through GoToWebinar. 15  
 
Participants have several options for joining the webinar. This includes the GoToWebinar 
desktop on Windows or Mac Computers, the Chrome browser or using an iOS, Android or 
Windows phone devices.  
For further technical information and advice, visit: https://support.goto.com/webinar 
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